Coaching Guidelines
Updated September 2021

1. The board will set coaching hours in consultation with the coaches in advance
of each season (March and September board meetings).

2. Coaching hours will be posted on the bulletin board and website.
3. Members should have reasonable access to coaching.

4. Coaching should not have an undue negative impact on members’ access to
courts. Therefore, coaching will not be allowed:

- on statutory holidays
- before 11am on weekdays, 3pm on Saturday and 4pm on Sunday)

« during social tennis, league matches or junior lessons

5. Members may use their own booking to have a lesson with a club-approved. A
coach may be associated with more than one such booking at a time.

6. Coaching courts must be released to the membership if they have not been
confirmed 72 hours in advance. If a coaching court is cancelled fewer than 24
hours in advance the coaching fee will still be applied. Approved coaches may
exchange coaching times.

7. Non-members (adults and children) receiving coaching from a club approved
coach must pay the non-member hourly court fee.

8. Approved coaches may use public court times to coach non-members.



